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New Walk-In Assistance Hours for State 

Motor Vehicle Division Office  
 

Montgomery—The Alabama Department of Revenue announced today 

that its Motor Vehicle Division will offer new hours for its walk-in counter service 

beginning Tuesday, Sept. 4, 2007.  The new hours will be 7:30 a.m. until 4:30 

p.m., Monday through Friday. 

The department’s Motor Vehicle Division, located on the first floor of the 

Gordon Persons Building, 50 North Ripley Street, offers walk-in assistance to 

customers seeking motor vehicle title assistance, International Registration Plan 

(IRP) registrations and/or renewals, and International Fuel Tax Agreement (IFTA) 

registrations.   

“Customers’ response to the possibility of earlier counter-service hours 

has been very positive, and we are very pleased that we are able to offer this and 

make our offices more accessible,” said State Revenue Commissioner Tom 

Surtees.   

The department’s Motor Vehicle Division serves over 15,000 walk-in 

customers annually in the registration and titling areas.     

-30- 
 

 
Media contact for more information:  
ADOR Media Affairs Office: Carla A. Snellgrove or Carolyn Blackstock: (334) 
242-1390; FAX: (334) 242-0550 
www.revenue.alabama.gov
 
 

http://www.revenue.alabama.gov/

